
From: Angie Galvan
To: "Arthur Koepsell - DNR"
Subject: RE: Red Hawk Petroleum Loomis 2-1H, Loomis 2-6H and 2-3H (Document # 400702812, 400702848 and

400702841)
Date: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 1:33:03 PM

Arthur,
 
                Thank you for the clarification.  Please make the correction to show a request for all 4
exceptions for each well.
 
Thank you,
Angie
 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 2:23 PM
To: angie.galvan@stxra.com
Subject: Red Hawk Petroleum Loomis 2-1H, Loomis 2-6H and 2-3H (Document # 400702812,
400702848 and 400702841)
 
Angie,
 
The above documents  need to be corrected prior to being accepted by the COGCC.  The forms
request 1 exception to rule 609 however, if there are not wells to sample you need to request 4
exceptions.  Basically an exception should be requested for each of the required 4 samples that is
not collected.  So if you had 2 samples you would need to request 2 exceptions to Rule 609.  In
these cases you have 0 samples so you should be requesting 4 exceptions.
 
I can make the necessary changes with you approval. 
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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